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Ms. Pernille Hermansen, 
Office of Licensing & Control, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 1 gth August 2005 

Dear Ms. Hermansen, 
1 

I refer to the application! by Greenstar Ltd to review the Waste Licence for its Fasskoe 
Depot Materials Recovery and Transfer Facility, and the request for further inforkation from \he 
Agency dated the 3'd June 2005 in accordance with Article 16 (1) of the Wadte Managerdent 
(Licensing) Regulations. 

On behalf of Greenstar, OCM wish to acknowledge receipt of your fax on I the Sth August 
2005, which included a copy of the Article 16 Notice. Greenstar have begun work bn a response to 
the request and will submit this to the Agency. I 
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0307204/JOC/PS 
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8 Ld/ C.C. Mr. Micheal Geary, greenstar Ltd., c _Itl . 
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